
OLQP Newsletter
Term 1 Week 4  2019

FEBRUARY 22, 2019 School Name

 DATES TO REMEMBER:
Friday 22nd February 

-Diocesan swimming carnival

Monday 25th February
-Kindergarten 2020 enrolments 

open 

Monday 4t h March- 8t h March

-Catholic Schools Week 

Wednesday 6t h March  

Ash Wednesday  

Fr iday 8t h March

- Year 4 Excursion to Riverside 
Theatre

REMINDER: 

 Catholic schools week will 
commence on Monday 4th till 
Friday 8th March. 

We will be having our Kindy 2020 
Open Day on Wednesday 6th 
March from 9.30am-10.30am

Kindy  Enrolments open 

Monday 25th February and 
close Friday 24th May. 

Enrolment packs are on our 

website or at the school office

? You don't have to be 

perfect, to be 

amazing."

 

 Dear Parents, teachers and students ,

This is our first formal newsletter for 2019. Welcome to the new school year. Last 

week we sent out a lengthy note to inform you of the changes to the 

administration area and Year 5 classrooms and to establish some of our routines 

for the year. We also had a very successful P&F meeting to discuss our building 

project. I will keep you informed of the progress over the course of the year. Our 

newsletters this year will be kept to one or two pages and will include upcoming 

events and dates.

The official enrolment period for Kindergarten 2019 will begin on Monday  25th 

February and finish on Friday 24th May. If you have a child of school age or know 

of someone who does, please download a form from our website or visit the 

school office and ask for an enrolment form. We will be having an Open Day for 

new Kindy families on Wednesday 6th March from 9.30am to 10.30.am. Please 

encourage anyone who is seeking enrolment to attend our Open Day.

Thank you to all those who attended our Opening School Mass. This was a 

wonderful event to mark the beginning of the year and to ask God to be part of all 

our endeavours. We were also able to welcome our new assistant priest Fr. Joseph 

to our school.

Catholic Schools Week will be held from 4th to 8th March. During this week there 

will be lots of learning for the children around the work of Catholic Schools and 

their association with the Parish and the wider Catholic community. On Monday 

4th March we will have a special liturgy at assembly and Open Classrooms from 

3.00pm to 6.00pm. Parents are welcome to visit their child?s classroom and check 

out their great work.

https://www.facebook.com/OLQP-Primary-Greystanes-1967184470217559/


  

This year marks the beginning of a significant transformation of our school. Not 
only will our learning spaces be transformed but also the ways in which we 
deliver curriculum. We are focusing on developing the children's inquiry skills 
that will help them now and in the future. This will involve more contact with 
St.Paul's College students and other students in the Diocese and even in other 
parts of the world. It is an exciting time for OLQP and I would like to thank the 
executive Director, Mr Greg Whitby, and the personnel of CEDP who will support 
us in this journey.

"May the Lord bless you and take good care of you.

May the Lord smile on you and be gracious to you.

May the Lord look on you with favor and give you peace."

(Numbers 6:24-26)

Have a great year.

Michael Hopley

 FORGET PASSWORD UPDATE!  IMPORTANT QKR UPDATE

FOR YOUR INFORMATION: Mast erpass Suppor t  Cent re

Schools had previously been advised t o direct  Qkr  users/parent s at  t heir  school who had Qkr  login issues 
and could not  reset  t heir  password t o cont act  t he Mast erpass Suppor t  Cent re by call ing 1800 689 562.

Qkr  users w it h login issues or  password reset  issues should no longer  be advised t o call t he Mast erpass 
Suppor t  Cent re.

Inst ead, it  is recom m ended t hat  you provide your  Qkr  account  m anager  (Kim  Far rugia via t he Cant een 
em ail (olqpgreyst anescant een@gm ail.com ) w it h t he follow ing det ails:

· User ?s em ail address on Qkr

· User ?s m obile phone num ber  on Qkr

· The f irst  nam e and surnam e of  one or  m ore of  t he user ?s children

This w il l  enable your  Qkr  account  m anager  t o conf irm  and delet e t he user ?s Qkr  regist rat ion so t hat  t he 
user  can t hen Sign Up on Qkr  using t he sam e em ail and m obile phone num ber  if  desired.

Not e t hat  delet ing t he user ?s Qkr  regist rat ion w il l  also delet e t heir  access t o t heir  previous Qkr  receipt s. 
Users w il l , however , be able t o see t heir  Qkr  purchase t ransact ions on t heir  credit  card st at em ent , and 
t he school w il l  be able t o ver ify t heir  t ransact ion det ails if  required by generat ing a St ore Manager  
t ransact ion repor t .To avoid t he possibil i t y of  users losing access t o t heir  Qkr  receipt s in fut ure, t hey can 
act ivat e t he opt ion t o Always Em ail Receipt s on t heir  Qkr  app set t ings.

https://www.thoughtco.com/christian-prayers-for-peace-701300
https://www.thoughtco.com/christian-prayers-for-peace-701300
https://www.thoughtco.com/christian-prayers-for-peace-701300

